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Sunday, December 5, 2021 - 9:30 AM 
Pastor Jim Murphy 

“A Timely Reminder” 
I Peter 1:3-9 

Preaching • Teaching • Evangelism • Discipleship • Meaningful Relationships 

Ministry Focus 
Jane Schmitz 
Serving:  Togo 

Pray For: 
Strength and wisdom in all ministry areas 

Safety in travels as she visits her people groups 
Opportunities to minister to the unsaved 

November 28 Month-to-date 
 

General Fund Deposits 68,342.48 $188,689.25 

Stewardship Report 

 Sunday 12/5: 11:00 am Sunday School / ABF 
 Wednesday 12/8: 6:30 pm All Regular Ministries 

What’s Happening &is Week . . . 



CANCELLATION POLICY 
 

SUNDAY SERVICES:  If weather requires us to cancel our services, that information 
will be available on the church voicemail, Facebook, or the website at www.fbjc.org. 
 

WEDNESDAY EVENING:  If Johnson City Schools cancel for the day, dismiss early, or 
cancel after-school activities due to inclement weather, all programs and services 
on Wednesday evenings will be cancelled.  You can listen to the church voicemail 
after 3:00 pm, check Facebook, or check the website at www.fbjc.org to know for 
sure if church has been cancelled. 
 

WEEKDAY ACTIVITIES:  If Johnson City Schools cancel for the day, delay opening, 
dismiss early, or cancel after-school activities due to inclement weather, all 
programs will be cancelled. 

General Announcements 
ABF / Sunday School will not meet on 12/19, 12/26, or 1/2. 
 
Christmas Eve Service, 6:00 pm. 
 
Following our Family Christmas Celebration on Sunday, December 19, join 
us in the Gym for light refreshments and fellowship. 
 
Holiday Office Hours:  #ere will be no regular office hours between 
December 23 - January 2 as many of the staff will be utilizing their remaining 
vacation time.  In an emergency, please follow instruction on the automated 
answering system. 
 
Wednesday Ministries will not meet on 12/22, 12/29, or 1/5. 

Youth Group 
No Youth Group on 12/22, 12/29 or 1/5. 

New Staff 

Our new Associate Pastor of Family Ministries, Andrew Gable, has joined 

our ministry today.  Pastor Andrew’s phone extension is #207 and his 

email address is:  pastorandrew@fbjc.org.  Please give Pastor Andrew, 

Melinda, and their children a warm welcome! 

Children’s Ministries 
AWANA:  There will be no AWANA on 12/22, 12/29, or 1/5. 

Starting today, if the weather requires us to cancel our services, you will receive 
a text message, providing we have your cell phone number.  All text messages 
will come from 22383. We recommend you save this number to your contact list 
as First Baptist Church. 


